COPY.
Llopt's Register ot Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

4th July, 1933.

Dear Sirs,
I am in receipt of your memorandum of the
23rd ultimo relative to the steamer "MOERDIJEK®, znd
for your information and guidance I enclose herewith
a copy of a letter which has today been addressed to the
Owners repgarding this case,
I am, Dear 8Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Gglerk to the
Glassifieation Committee.

The Surveyors,

ROTTERDAM.

Lloyd's Register
TOWenteie |




